
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 10/4/2021 3:59:38 PM 
Subject: Referring motions to future meetings 

Good afternoon Mayor and Council, 

At the Staff-Council Briefing this afternoon, Councillor Wiebe asked a question about t he procedure for referring 
consideration of a motion to a future date in t he unique context of a Special Council meeting. This email outlines the 
process. 

Motions at Specia l Council meetings can be dealt with in the same manner as at a regular Council meeting. Once a 
motion is moved and seconded (on the f loor}, members may: 

make a motion to postpone the motion to a certain time or later date and t ime; 
make a motion to postpone unt il after a certain event or condit ion occurs; 
refer the motion to a future meeting to hear from speakers; or 
refer the motion to staff for a specific purpose to report back at a future date. 

A Council member must have the floor to move one of the above motions. 

Should you have further questions, please contact Katrina Leckovic, City Clerk, at Katrina.leckovic@vancouver.ca 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him} 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul. mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded tradit ional territories of the xwma8kwayam (Musqueam), 
S~~wu7mesh (Squamish), and sali lwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 




